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RESPONSE TO PROPOSED AGENCY RECORD IDAHO PUBLIC

UTILITIES COMMISSION

To:  Monica Barrios-Sanchez, Interith Commission Secretary
Idaho Public Utilities Commission
11331 W. Chinden Blvd
Bldg. 8, Ste. 201-A
. Boise, ID 83714

Date: December 13, 2023

From: Samuel and Peggy Edwards
333 Shoshone Ave
Rexburg, Idaho 83440

RE: Response to Proposed Agency Record on Appeal, Supreme Court Docket No. 51238-2023
Dear Ma’am,

We have received the Proposed Agency Record on Appeal and do hereby notify you of the
following errors or omissions, along with our requested correction:

1) ERROR: JPUC Web Comment dated 24 March 2023 is addressed to Christy
Armbruster and is unrelated to our complaint/appeal. We request that it be removed
from the Agency Record.

2) OMISSION: The Clerk's Certificate of Service of Proposed Agency Record dated 20
November 2023 was not included. It should be added, per Table of Contents.

3) ERROR: On Page 4, Alphabetical Table of Contents, the date is incorrect for our
Petition for Reconsideration (page 173). It should be changed from 25 August to 31
July 2023.

4) OMISSION: Our email of 9/27/2023 notifying the Commission Secretary and
representatives of ROCKY MOUNTAIN POWER/PACIFICORP of Final Notices
served (again) to Complainant-Appellants, and its attachment: the file-stamped Amicus
Curiae Briefing mentioned (and dismissed) in Order 35904. We request that this email
and its file-stamped attachment be included within the Agency Record.

Thank you for this opportunity to review and comment on the Proposed Agency Record

and for the updated link when the first didn’t work. As a final point, we request that this “Response
to Proposed Agency Record” also be included within the Agency Record.

Very truly,

c 03ch . N3

Samuel Z. Edwards, Sui Juris (eloy M. B. Edwards, Sui Juris






